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Our staff and administration are working to prepare for this year’s state testing. The teachers are 
working with the students on test prep and sharing the importance of being thorough with each 
question. The staff is discussing various incentives and means of encouragement for our students 
to understand the importance of state testing and the data it gives the school and the state to help 
improve our programs. Administration is working on scheduling and activities for the duration of 
testing to help things run smoothly. 
 
We have now confirmed that we will be hosting Krystal Elementary School in Hesperia for our 
guest student showing of Mary Poppins. The will be coming with 127 5th graders and 13 
chaperones. We are excited for the opportunity to promote Encore and our arts with potential 
future students.  
 
Recital week planning and prep is in full swing and the schedule has been published so that our 
families can plan ahead. The arts staff is very excited because this year we have added a great 
element to our recitals that will create a collaboration between the various arts campus wide. 
This will be an amazing way to end recital week and show off the talents of all of our top 
perfromers! 
 


